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State Board of Nursing

January 6, 2023

University of Arkansas at Monticello
Dr. Brandy Haley, Dean

P.O. Box 3606

Monticello, AR 71656

Dear Dr. Haley,

The Arkansas State Board of Nursing, in regular session January 5, 2023, voted to
grant Continued Full Approval to the University of Arkansas at Monticello Associate of
Applied Science in Registered Nursing Program until the year 2027. Your Certificate of
Continued Full Approval is enclosed.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. It has been a pleasure
working with you and your faculty.

Sincerely,
Tammy Vaug;n, MSN, RN, CNE
ASBN Program Coordinator - Education



CERTIFICATE OF CONTINUED FULL APPROVAL

Presented to

University of Arkansas at Monticello
Associate of Applied Science in Registered Nursing Program
Tor comppllonos swith e saguiromonts as st ool by e Slidrnsas Toote Doend o Niiing
and s Koroly prantsd Continasd Fll Soprovl

In Witness Whereof we, tfic undersigned, fiave hereunto set our hand and caused the Seal of said Board of
Nursing to be affixed on the fifth day of January 2023. -

ASBN ExecutivelDirec

ASBN Assistant Director




